From: Phil Jordan

To: East Northants Resource Management Facility Western Extension

Subject: RE: WS010005 - Comments on Adequacy of Consultation

Date: 13 September 2021 13:52:51

Attachments: image001.png

Dear Jake,

South Kesteven District Council considers the pre-application consultation set-out in the applicant's consultation report to be adequate and does not wish to make any further comments in this respect.

Phil Jordan MRTPI
Principal Planning Officer
Development & Growth
South Kesteven District Council

Email:

www.southkesteven.gov.uk

East Midlands Building Consultancy a partnership between South Kesteven DC, Rushcliffe BC and Newark and Sherwood DC. Committed and motivated to share and provide our expertise for the benefit of all.

LABC represents Local Authority Building Control in England and Wales.

By investing in Local Authority Building Control you are investing in a healthy, safe and accessible environment.

If you want to know more about our range of services please contact us on 0333 003 8132 / info@eastmidlandsbc.com / www.eastmidlandsbc.com







Professionalism and Integrity in Construction

From: East Northants Resource Management Facility Western Extension

<ENRMFextension@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: 10 September 2021 14:49

To: East Northants Resource Management Facility Western Extension

<ENRMFextension@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: WS010005 - Comments on Adequacy of Consultation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Please find attached a letter for your attention in relation to the East Northants Resource Management Facility Western Extension Nationally Significant Infrastructure Project (NSIP).

We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Jake Stephens

East Northants Resource Management Facility Western Extension Case Team

National Infrastructure Planning

Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: ENRMFextension@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National Infrastructure

Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The Planning

Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our **Privacy Notice** before sending information to the Planning

Inspectorate.

Please take a moment to review the **Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice** which can be accessed by clicking this link.



Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72

The information contained in this e-mail along with any attachments may be confidential, legally

privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure. It is intended for the named individual(s) or entity who is/are the only authorised recipient(s). If this message has reached you in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without review. Email is not secure and may contain viruses. We make every effort to ensure email is sent without viruses, but cannot guarantee this and recommends recipients take appropriate precautions. We may monitor email traffic data and content in accordance with our policies and English law.